

To Marisol CASADO President World Triathlon

Brussels, 20 February 2023

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of the Belgian Olympic and Interfederal Committee (BOIC), the NOC of Belgium, stating that **Belgian Triathlon** is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Belgium. Moreover, Belgian Triathlon is as official member federation of the BOIC currently an organization in good standing with the BOIC.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Belgian Triathlon:

Address: Luchthavenlaan 27/24, 1800 Vilvoorde, Belgium

President: Johan DRUWÉ

Secretary General: Dorian BOULVIN

Treasurer: Monique HOUTEN

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,

Cédric VAN BRANTEGHEM, CEO.